
 

 

Dear parent/guardian(s), 

Medication Drop Off 

Medication drop off will be available by appointment only August 11th (2 PM -4 PM), August 

12th (9 AM – 3 PM), and August 13th (9 AM – 3 PM). 

Please review the available slots below and click on the button to sign up. If you are unable to drop 

off medications during these times, please contact the clinic to reschedule. Contact number is 

located at the bottom.  

CLICK HERE to sign up.  

Please Note: 

**All emergency medications require medical management plans signs by a physician.** 

**Daily medications require a medication authorization form signed by a physician.** 

**As needed medications require a medication authorization form sign by a physician. This includes 

non prescription over the counter medications.** 

• Students are allowed to self-carry non-prescription over the counter medications with a 

self-carry form signed by parent. Self-carry forms must be turned in to clinic. 

• Any prescription medication turned into the clinic must be in original container with valid 

prescription label.  

• Please check expiration dates on containers and labels. Expired medications will not be 

accepted by clinic. 

• Medications will not be accepted at drop off without proper forms signed by a physician. All 

forms are available for download at the bottom of Bartram High School home page, link is 

provided below. If you have any questions please contact the clinic. 

 

https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/ 

Bartram Clinic Number 

904-547-8353 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D44ADA72FA2F58-medication
https://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

